
Year 4 Summer Term Curriculum letter. 

Welcome back and we hope you had a fantastic break. This letter will detail what our class 

will be learning over the coming term! 

In Maths, we will be developing our understanding of the four 

functions. We will be adding and subtracting four-digit 

numbers and multiplying and dividing 4-digit numbers by 1-

digit numbers, including solving 2-step problems. We will be 

looking at angles, shapes, and negative numbers. We will 

continue to look at telling and working with time in 12- and 24-

hour clock. Regular maths papers will be completed to develop 

our arithmetic and reasoning. Frequent times tables practice 

will be completed as we approach our multiplication check this term. Please encourage your 

children to regularly access TT Rockstars! 

In English, we will be exploring portal stories like Alice in Wonderland 

and then we will write our own portal story. Using all our amazing 

year 4 writing skills, we will create engaging and descriptive poetry. 

We will also become journalists in the classroom and create 

newspaper reports, describing events that have taken place. We will 

continue to work on our punctuation, handwriting and spellings as we complete our work. 

Our Guided Reading text this term will be How to Train Your Dragon!  

In Science, we are learning about sound. We will discover 

and explore the ways in which it travels and how different 

materials can absorb sound. We will explore how 

instruments create vibrations and even create our own 

instrument! 

This term in History we will be learning all about the 

Anglo-Saxons and Vikings. We will explore what life was 

like in Anglo-Saxon Britain and how did that change 

because of the Viking invasion. 

In PSHE we will looking at our My 

Happy Minds Unit-Engage. This unit 

looks at goal setting and how we 

can use the skills we have already learned!  

In Art and Design and Technology we will be designing and creating wire sculptures. We will 

be exploring the works of Alexander Calder and Kendra Haste and will work on small-scale 

projects influenced by their works. In R.E. Mrs Jones will be exploring Judaism and 

Christianity with the children. 

In P.E we will be swimming and focusing on Athletics! Our days remain Monday (Swimming) 

and Wednesday and the majority of P.E will take place outdoors. Please ensure proper kits 

are complete and in school. As the weather grows warmer, please ensure that your child has 

a water bottle in every day.  

Thank you for your continued support, it is appreciated. If you have any questions or 

concerns, feel free to speak or contact us!   Miss Richter and Mrs Huckle.  


